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CITY OF NEW YORK
DEPARTMENT OF PLANT AND STRUCTURES

MUNICIPAL BUILDING
ROOM 2510

July 9, 1034.

Mr. Kermit Geary,
Rfd. 2,
Talnuti;ort, Pa.

bear Mr. Geary:

We have received your communication

informing us that you are enjoying WNYC Programs.

We are always glad to receive comments

from the radio audience and welcome suggestions

at all times.

Thanking you, we are

Very truly yours,

Frederick J. H. Kfacke
Commissioner.
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P.S.: We wish to advise you that your reception was O.K.


